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May 28, 2007 

 

 

Bruce Smith 

White Mountain Chapter 

 

 

Dear Hero, 

 

On behalf of the Trustees of the BMW CCA Foundation, Michael Mitchel and myself, I 

want to thank you for all your efforts and hard work on facilitating your recent Tire Rack 

Street Survival School.  I know it was hard work and you ended up spending much more 

time on it than you expected, but I hope you think it was worth it. 

 

Because of your tireless labor, you have again, taught another group of teenagers how to 

be better drivers and better citizens of our roadways, making it safer for all of us to travel.  

These skills will pay off immediately and for the rest of their lives. 

 

With your help we are well on the way to meeting our goal of hosting 50 schools this 

year.   

 

Thank you again for all that you have done.  Please pass along my thanks to all your 

crew. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Bill Wade 

National Program Manager 

Tire Rack Street Survival® 


